
 
“Every Student, Every Day” 
 

Memorandum 
 

Date:  October 8, 2018  
 
To:  Board of Directors of the Pendleton School District 16R   
 
From:  Chris Fritsch, Superintendent  

Prepared by Ronda Thornburg, Executive Secretary   
 
Subject: Out of District Transfers 
 
Background:    State law requires that students living outside Umatilla County and wishing to attend 
Pendleton Schools must apply for admission and be approved by the Board of Directors annually.   
 
Recommendation:  Amaya Rasheed started the school year at Pendleton High School and has since moved to 
La Grande.  It is our recommendation to approve the continuation of enrollment at Pendleton High School. 
 
Motion:        I move to approve the out of district application for the 2018-2019 school year as presented: 
   
  From La Grande School District to Pendleton School District 16R 
  Amaya Rasheed – Grade 9 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion for Approval: 

Made by _____________________________ Seconded by _____________________________ 
 
Motion for Rejection: 

Made by _____________________________ Seconded by _____________________________ 
 
Motion for Further Consideration: 

Made by _____________________________ Seconded by _____________________________ 


